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Ministeriet for Fødevarer, Landbrug og Fiskeri

Plantedirektoratet 

NPPO of importing country
Date:  7 December 2005

Our ref.: PD 310-13

HPO/-SPP
New phytosanitary certificate from Denmark 

Commencing 1 January 2006, the Danish Plant Directorate shall be issuing a new version of the phytosanitary certificate and of the re-export certificate, both on watermarked paper. 
 
The present phytosanitary certificate and re-export certificate with part of the print accentuated (as described in mail and e-mail of December 2004), remains valid until 31 December 2006 and shall thus be in use parallel to the new version. 
 
However, from 1 January 2006 the earlier certificate and re-export-certificate, neither exhibiting marked print nor watermarked paper, shall no longer be issued. 
 

The new certificate and re-export certificate include new security elements to prevent falsification and are in line with the models described in the Annex of the IPPC (1997 revised text). Please note that certificate and re-export certificate is printed on watermarked paper.

 

The front-page language of the new certificates is English. Translations to other languages may be found on the back page.

 

Attached, please find examples of the new certificate and re-export certificate. Furthermore, sample specimens will be forwarded in letters sent by ordinary mail to NPPOs. The scanned specimens can not be read entirely for safety purposes. Specimens of the present Danish certificates have been sent to you by e-mail on 7 December 2004 and by mail in December 2004.
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